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This bill is completely unnecessary and is harmful to the constituents of Oregon. 

Landlords already possess more power than they should, and this bill will exacerbate 

the homeless crisis that has engulfed our state. This bill will continue the rent hikes 

that make it more difficult for families to survive and will drive people away from living 

in Oregon and moving to Oregon. It is a net negative for our state. 


